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Mr. Peter Marcuzzo
Forum Metroplex Subcommittee Chair
c/o Michael R. McClintock & Co.
141I Nonhview Cour
Mount Vemon, WA 98214

Dear Mr. Marstzzo:

Thank you for your letter dated October 16, 2019, regarding the timing ofthe Federal Aviation
Administration's (FAA) last response and requesting to meet with FAA technical staff about
NextGen flight procedures. We regret the timing ofour response to your letters, dated
January 17, 2079, ardMay 3, 2019, which you did not receive in time for the July 17 Forum
meeting.

Representatives from the Westem-Pacific Regional Office and FAA's technical staff will
attend both the Noise Forum and the Forum's NextGen Subcommittee meeting scheduled for
January 15, 2020. During the Subcommittee meeting, the FAA will address the topics listed in
your letter, to include the CALSTATE Charted Visual Flight Procedure, the WNDSR Stardard
Terminal Arrival Route, and the HUSSH Standard Instrument Departue.

We remain committed to working collaboratively with the Forum and look forward to
discussing these procedures with you.

Sincerely,

\ Noit-^---s
Raquel Girvin
Regional Administrator




